
SUMMIT HOUSE 
SUMMIT HOUSE ASSISTED LIVING, 600 1ST ST. NW, BRITT, IOWA 50430 

  

                 HALLOWEEN FUN 
                          

 
Thank you to Kay and RuBee for putting together our 
Halloween bags for Treats on the Streets.                    
                                          

 
Treats on the Streets was a huge success.  Thank you, 
Linda, for handing out the treats to all the kids for the 
Summit House. 
 
 

 

Celebrating November 
 

 
 

Jeff Buege/Singer 

November 8    2pm 

 

World Freedom Day 

November 9 

 

Veterans Day (U.S.) 

November 11 

 

International Men’s Day 

November 19 

                 

    Carl and Joanne Nord 

November 20    2pm 

 

Pastor John/Nancy 

November 22    3pm 

 

Thanksgiving (U.S.) 

November 23 

 

Music Therapy 

November 28   10:30am 

 

 

 

 

November 2023 

 



 

         Halloween Crafting Fun 
                    

 
We are ready for Halloween.  Making these cotton 
ball ghosts was a lot of fun and added some 
decoration to our elevator walls. 
 
 

 
            AUTUMN BAKING 
                     

 
 
Baking up some delicious Apple cake together is 
a great way to have some fun.  Great job ladies, 
the cake was Yummy! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

                Happy Hour 
               

 
 
Join us for Happy Hour on the last Friday of 
each month at 3pm, where there is always a 
lot of fellowship and laughter.  What better way 
to end the week. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

         Community Coffee 
                

 
 
Join us on Fridays for Community Coffee from 
9-10am.  Enjoy some coffee and treats while 
we catch up on all that is happening in the 
area.   

 
  

November 2023 



 

           Teachers Day Tea 
              

 
Left-Right 
Anne Larson, Doris Schulz, Linda Sanger. 
Back Row 
Viola Eekhoff and Donna Rudisill 
 
 We had a get together with some coffee, tea and 
treats to celebrate National teachers’ day. These 
ladies were all teachers at one time or another 
and we wanted to thank them for their dedication 
and hard work to bring education to the lives of 
so many. 
 
 
                                   

 
 
 
 
 

 

                                                       
           National Egg Day 
                            

 
 
These ladies were enjoying some scrambled 
eggs and toast for National Egg Day.  It’s a 
great way to start the day and best of all we did 
the cooking for them. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                             

     Wear Pink for Breast Cancer 
                      

 
We celebrated National Breast Cancer month 
by wearing pink.  It’s a great way to show our 
support. 
 

 

 

November 2023 



 

         Tenant of the Month! 
               Steve Boman 
                

 
 
Steve was born on September 19, 1944, at the 
Park Hospital in Mason City.  His parents were 
Stanley and Phyllis.  Steve has one sister Sandy 
who lives in southern Iowa.  He grew up in the 
Forest City area by Pilot Knob Park.  His first 6 
years of schooling were at Ellington township 
school #2.  The rest of his education was in the 
Forest City school system.  After graduation he 
farmed with his father and worked a couple of 
winters at Winnebago.  In 1964 he married Mary 
Branstad, and they had 4 children.  Then in 1978 
he married Bev, and his family grew with 4 more 
stepchildren.  Steve and Bev built their forever 
home in the Pilot Knob area where they raised 
their children together.  Steve was a grain farmer 
and raised beef and dairy cattle for 13 years. 
His wife Bev died last February.  Steve came to 
the Summit House a year ago and enjoys gospel 
music, reading, bible study, and socializing with 
everyone.  He really appreciates the friendships 
and how much it feels like home living here. 
Congratulations on being Tenant of the Month! 
   
 
 

 

 

November Birthdays 
 
In astrology, those born from November 1–21 
are Scorpio’s intense scorpions. Scorpios seek 
deep connections and nurture deep empathy 
and commitment. Those born from November 
22–30 are Archers of Sagittarius. The Archers 
have a unique blend of passion, curiosity, and 
adaptability.   

Residents 

Ron Prignitz       11/1 

Marjorie Squire   11/9 

Joe Lagasse      11/10 

Karlyle Nelson        11/14 

Kay Hilbert      11/15 

Marlys Bruns    11/30 

 

Staff 

Deb Lamoreux    11/4 

Linda Hughes     11/14 

Sara Mann      11/23 

 

 

 
                    

 
WISHING YOU AND YOUR 
FAMILY A SAFE AND HAPPY 
HOLIDAY. 
 
 

 

 


